
      
                       

 
 
                                              

FINANCE BUSINESS UNIT 
 

THIS NOTICE SERVES TO INFORM THE PUBLIC OF THE EXTENSION OF 
CONTRACT FOR TENDER MN 128/2013 – PROVISION OF BANKING SERVICES 

FOR A PERIOD OF 12 MONTHS COMMENCING ON THE 01 JULY 2022 TO 30 JUNE 
2023  

 

The extended contract, Tender MN 128/2013 held by ABSA Bank for Provision of 
Banking Services ends on 30 June 2022. 
 
The KwaDukuza Municipality wishes to extend the existing agreement from the 1 July 
2022 to 30 June 2023, in respect of Tender MN 128/2013, Provision of Banking Services.  
 
The extension is in terms of Section 116 (3) of the Municipal Finance Management Act 
56 of 2003.  
 
The purpose of the extension is to enable the Municipality to comply with the Municipal 
Finance Management Act 56 of 2003.  Members of the public are hereby called to submit 
representation to the municipality by no later than 12h00 noon on the 20th May 2022.  
 
Documents are available for inspection at the Finance Offices, 104 Mahatma Gandhi 
Street, KwaDukuza.  
 
Kindly contact Mr S Chonguene for any further information on 032-4375500/5057 and/or 
email: chonguenes@kwadukuza.gov.za 
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